
Western Paciöc Railroad Museum

2024 BIG BOY CELEBRATION

7/2/24

Keep Safety Top of Mind
- Stand back at least 25 feet from all active railroad tracks.
- No coolers or oversize bags, and no chairs, step ladders or any other standing platforms will be allowed in the Big Boy
   viewing area, except those used for mobility assistance.
- Railroad tracks, trestles, yards and right of way are private property - do not trespass.
- Never assume tracks are abandoned or inactive - ALWAYS expect a train.

NNOTE: Schedules and events subject to change. The FRRS is not responsible for any changes to the event caused by outside factors 
                    such as mechanical breakdowns or schedule changes.

If you have questions or need
assistance, look for one of our

volunteers in the lime green shirts.

Snacks and cold drinks will be for sale in
the Baggage Car near the Motorcar Loading.
Food and drinks will be for sale by the

vendors near the Wandering Railroad display.
Drinks and souvenirs are for sale in the
Museum Store in the Diesel Shop.

Board the Caboose Train HERE
to go see the Big Boy!




